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2024-2029
Strategic
Plan 

Provide collaborative
leadership, innovation, and
strategic procurement
solutions that add value,
diversity, and efficiency to
meet the unique needs of
higher education in Virginia. 

Mission

Serve as a leader and trusted
advisor in strategic and
innovative solutions for higher
education procurement. 

Vision

Streamline public
procurement procedures,
process, and
communications to
identify collaborative
opportunities and share
best practices.  

Be an ethical role model to
peer institutions and a
trusted advisor to
stakeholders to convey an
understanding of leading
practices in higher
education procurement.

Goals

Utilize and incorporate
emerging technologies to
optimize resources, drive
sustainability, and ensure
maximum strategic
procurement value.  
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